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LETTER DATED 13 FEBRUARY 1976 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE OF SOMALIA TO 
THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL 

I have the honour to refer to my letter of 11 February 1976, and to request 
you to circulate the said letter as an official document of the United Nations 
Security Council.* 

(Signed) Abdirizak Haji HUSSEIN 
Ambassador 

Permanent Representative to 
the United Nations 

* Annexed to the present document, 

76-03555 / . . . 
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Annex 

Letter dated 11 February 1976 from the Permanent Representative of 
Somalia to the United Nations addressed to the President of the 

Security Council 

Following further communication from my Government this morning, I have the 
honour to inform you that, while my request contained in document s/11969 of 
5 February 1976 stands, my delegation will not press for a meeting of the Council 
until early next week. 

This request for postponement of the Council's meeting has been made necessary 
as a result of certain initiatives taken by a third party to mediate in the matter. 

Please bring the contents of this letter to the attention of the members of 
the Council. 

(Signed) Abdirizak Haji HUSSEIN 
Ambassador 

Permanent Representative to 
the United Nations 

----- 


